
Hibbs, Frances

From: Nelson, Ginger
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 4:20 PM
To: 'Sherrill A.C. Wallace'

Subject: RE: What are we to do?

Is. Wallace,

We have confirmed with Sherman Bass that there is one more year left (2018) on the WRCA event contract. During next
year the Civic Center will be working with WRCA to enter into a new contract for the rodeo.

Thank you for your input,

Ginger Nelson

Mayor

From: Sherrill A.C. Wallace rmailto:sherrill(a)suddenlink.netl
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 2:00 PM
To: Nelson, Ginger
Subject: What are we to do?

Good Day Madam Mayor —I am concerned as what we will do about NOT losing the Worlds Working Ranch
Associations grand event we have had the pleasure and income from for many years. Their contractual
agreement is soon to expire and there are many places such as Oklahoma City and others that are rallying for
this event. What do you feel, if anything, Amarillo should do to be sure that contract is again signed for future
events here in Amarillo? It has always been one of our top money makers along with the Farm and Ranch
show.Thank you for your service and your concern.

Sherrill A.C. Wallace

Thoughts become things,
Choose the good ones!


